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EBT Replacement Card Questionnaire (FAA-1578A) 06/16/2020 

Program Impact: NA 

This Urgent Bulletin is being issued to remind staff of the deferral of the EBT Replacement Card 
Questionnaire (FAA-1578A) form.  This is a result of the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic and the 
limited-services model we have in place for the safety of our staff and clients. 

The deferral of the completion of the FAA-1578A will continue until further notice, due to the 
constraints associated with COVID-19.  

Please contact the FAA Policy Support Team by phone at (602) 774-5523 or by e-mail at FAAPolicyMgmt@azdes.gov with any 
questions or concerns regarding this broadcast. 

Please consider the environment before printing this broadcast. 
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